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December 2015 

MAYOR'S MESSAGE  
 

Attached is a photo of the Modern Cash Market, built in 1926, and 

a current photo showing what it looks like today. With the widen-

ing of 2000 West, this building is set to be destroyed, but it can be 

saved if moved to another location. We have located a spot on our 

museum property where this historical building can be preserved 

for coming generations. This needs to be done through private donations and I’m 

asking our citizens to help save this building. As I write this newsletter, I am also 

writing out a check to the Syracuse Museum and would ask you to do the same. 

The museum is a 501(c)3 organization and all donations are tax deductible. Dona-

tions can be taken or mailed to the museum or Syracuse City Hall. If 650 citizens 

gave $50 we would have enough, but any amount is acceptable. Also, remember 

our toy donation drive for local children. Gift requests and toy bins are located 

inside City Hall through December 18th. 
 

~ Mayor Terry Palmer 

FIRE DEPARTMENT         
 

Winter Season Auxiliary Heating Tips  

There are many reasons people use alternate or aux-

iliary heating sources for their homes or outbuildings. Wood 

burning stoves and space heaters are acceptable heating 

sources under the right circumstances, but they may also cause 

a house fire. The following tips can help you maintain a safe 

home environment and not become a fire statistic. 
 

Wood Stoves and Fireplaces 

Have the chimney inspected annually and cleaned if neces-

sary, especially if it has not been used for some time. Don’t 

use excessive amounts of paper to build roaring fires in fire-

places. It is possible to ignite creosote in the chimney by over-

building the fire. One of the common causes of house fires in 

the winter is hot ashes left in or too close to flammable mate-

rials. Never discard hot ashes inside plastic containers or near 

the home. Place them in a metal container outside and well 

away from the house. 
 

Electric Heaters 

If you use an electric heater, be sure not to overload the cir-

cuit. Never use an extension cord with an electric space heater.  

Avoid using electrical space heaters in bathrooms or other 

areas where they may come in contact with water, linens,   

bedding or clothing that may catch fire. Stay warm and BE 

SAFE this winter!! 

 

POLICE DEPARTMENT   
 

The holiday season is upon us and Syracuse Po-

lice Department would like to remind citizens of 

some simple tips that can be used to reduce the chances of 

being a victim of crime. 

   ¶If you order packages that may be left on your front 

porch, please make necessary arrangements to have someone 

pick up the packages if you will not be home. 

   ¶Do not leave valuables in your vehicles and make sure 

you keep your vehicles locked. 

   ¶Make sure your garage doors are closed at night, close 

your blinds/drapes, and keep your doors locked. 

   ¶Be aware of email/telephone scams of people trying to     

acquire money from you; do not share your personal infor-

mation. 

   ¶Only purchase items online from a trusted website to re-

duce the chances that your personal information might be 

compromised. 

These are just a few simple things you can do to help prevent 

being a victim of a crime.  If you are a victim of a crime, or 

if you observe suspicious activity,  please call Syracuse   

Police Department at 801-825-4400. 

  

2000 W Expansion Updates     www.udot.utah.gov/sr108    Hotline# 1-844-200-0937  

http://www.udot.utah.gov/sr108
https://www.facebook.com/events/916881771681486/
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COMMUNITY NEWS 
 
 

Holiday Festival & Ice Rink  

Grand Opening was Saturday November 21st. The Ice Rink is 

located at the Lions Club Pavilion inside Founders Park at 

1904 W 1700 S. Come take a whirl on the ice, bring your ice 

skates. Skate rentals are also available, $4 for adults, $3 for 

kids under 12 and $1 off skate rental with canned food dona-

tion. The Ice Rink will be open Mondays - Fridays 4-9pm, 

Saturdays 1-9pm, closed December 24th & 25th and season 

closing will be Monday January 11th.    

2015 ELECTIONS     
 

 

Thanks To Those That Voted In The Syracuse                

 City Municipal General Election 
 

The Syracuse City General Election was held November 3, 2015 

and of the 10,757 registered voters in Syracuse, 3,872 of you 

turned out to vote.  That means we had a 36 percent voter turn-

out.  Thank you for taking an interest in your community and 

letting your voice be heard!   
 

Congratulations to the three candidates that were elected to of-

fice in Syracuse City.  The newly elected officials that will be 

sworn into office on January 4, 2016 are: 
 

Councilmember-Elect Andrea Anderson 

Councilmember-Elect Karianne Lisonbee 

Councilmember-Elect Dave Maughan 
 

Any questions regarding the information contained in this article 

or any aspect of Syracuse City Municipal Elections can be    

directed to the City Recorder, Cassie Brown, at 614-9633 or by 

emailing cassieb@syracuseut.com   

PUBLIC WORKS     

 

Streets Department 
Snow Preparations: As we prepare for snow, please be cau-

tious, slow down, and help others as you commute this winter. 

Also, please remember to do your part to help us in snow re-

moval operations by not parking in the street and not pushing 

snow into the street.  

No parking in road: ‘In order to allow the Public Works Dept. 

to remove snow from the roads in a timely manner, it is unlaw-

ful to park any vehicle within the public right of way of any 

street within Syracuse City limits. Please assist us this winter by 

making sure your vehicles are not parked on the street during 

and after a snowstorm. Offenders may be cited’ (Ord. 11-20-010).  

No snow pushed in road: ‘It is unlawful for any person to push 

or throw snow into the street or sidewalks. As you clear your 

driveway and walkways this winter, please throw the snow into 

your yard and not into the road.’ (Ord. 4-05-160). 

Christmas tree pick up:  

Live Christmas trees can be placed on the curb the first week in 

January for pick up. More details to come in January. 
 

Environmental Department 
SEWER: Fight F.O.G. Help keep Fats, Oils & Grease from 

clogging the sewer pipes! 
Å Wipe dishes, pots, pans and cooking equipment before rinsing or 

washing. 

Å Put food waste into food recycling container or trash. 

Å Collect waste oil and store for recycling. 

Å Clean up spills immediately. 

Å Keep screens in all drains to catch food waste.  
 

Utilities Department 
Green Waste: Our green waste season ends November 30th and 

resume again April 1, 2016. During the months of December-

March you may use your green can for regular household waste.  

HOLIDAY TOY DONATION 
 

Syracuse City will be sponsoring our annual toy 

donation drive for local children. We will be work-

ing with local schools to help bring gifts to children in need 

within our great community. Toy collection bins will be    

located inside City Hall from November 16th through   

December 18th.  Please bring new, unwrapped toys for this 

great cause that will surely bring joy to less fortunate children. 

A list of needed items will be available at City Hall. If you 

have questions please contact us at 801-825-1477.   

Holiday Gift Donations Sought For Senior Citizens 
Davis County Health Departmentôs Senior Services is holding a 
gift drive to help make the holidays a little brighter for senior citi-
zens who may be isolated or not have the financial resources to 
celebrate this year.  
 

The deadline to turn in gifts is Friday, December 11th, by 5 p.m. 
to the Davis County Health Department or at one of the countyôs 
three senior activity centers. 
 

Autumn Glow Senior Center, 81 E Center Street, Kaysville 
Golden Years Senior Center, 726 S 100 E, Bountiful 
North Davis Senior Center, 42 S State Street, Clearfield 
 

For more details or to receive gift request contact Amy Mikkelsen 
at 801-525-5075 or email amikkelsen@daviscountyutah.gov   
Gift request will not exceed $50.  

Davis County RSVP is Making a Difference – Come join us! 
 

Put your wisdom and years of experience to work serving your 
neighbors here in Davis County. Davis RSVP has numerous 
volunteer opportunities for those ages 55+ including: 
 

Become an Elementary School Reading Mentor and help  chil-
dren improve their reading & comprehension skills 
 

Deliver hot meals and smiles to homebound seniors through 
Davis Countyôs Meals on Wheels Program 
 

Help sort, organize and distribute food donations to needy     
families through the Bountiful Community Food Pantry. 
 

Your service helps your community, but you also benefit by   
enjoying a renewed sense of purpose, having a reason to get up 
and out of the house each day, and making new friendships. 
RSVP volunteers receive reimbursement for mileage and      
supplemental insurance benefits too. Let us find the perfect   
opportunity for you! Contact Davis County Retired & Senior   
Volunteer Program 801-525-5052 www.daviscountyutah.gov/rsvp 

Gift of Fitness: in conjunction with our 50th Anniversary this year 
Goldôs Gym Utah is giving away 50 free 1 year memberships for 
Christmas on Dec 15th. Anyone can visit www.goldsgym.com/utah 
to nominate a family member, friend, neighbor or even themselves 

to enter to win a free 1-year membership to Goldôs Gym (valid at the Syracuse, 
Ogden, Roy & Layton locations) Call 801-528-5478 for more info.    

mailto:cassieb@syracuseut.com
mailto:amikkelsen@daviscountyutah.gov
http://www.daviscountyutah.gov/rsvp
http://www.goldsgym.com/utah
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SENIOR CITIZENS 

 

To Learn more about activities for Senior Citizens, 

please stop by the Syracuse Community Center for a 

Senior Citizens Newsletter, call 801-614-9660 #1 to RSVP,                 

for more information or visit www.syracuserecreation.com  
 

STORY TELLING 

Wednesday, December 2nd @ 1 p.m. 

FREE 
 

MOVIE WEDNESDAY 

No Movie this Month 
 

THINK TUESDAY 

Tuesday, December 22nd @ 10 a.m. 

FREE ~ Please RSVP 
 

CHRISTMAS LUNCH & BINGO  
Friday, December 18th  @ 12 Noon 

Suggested donation of $3.00/person 

Must RSVP by Tuesday, December 15, 2015 
 

DECEMBER BUS TOUR 

(Festival of Trees) $6.00/per person 

Thursday, December 3rd  (2 p.m. to 9 p.m.) 

Call for more details 
 

ROUND DANCING 

Mondays beginning January 4, 2016 

12 noon to 1:30 p.m.  FREE 

Call for more details 
 

PLEASE NOTE: If you still wish to receive the Senior         

Citizens Newsletter via e-mail, please e-mail your NAME       

and E-MAIL address to paulaj@syracuseut.com 

PARKS/RECREATION  

 

 
 

Jr. Jazz Basketball  
(Session 2) Drafts will be held December 5, 2015 at the         

Syracuse Community Center. 
 

3rd Grade Boys- 8:30 AM 

4th Grade Boys- 10:00 AM 

5th Grade Boys- 11:00 AM 

6th Grade Boys- 12:00 PM 

7th-8th Grade Boys- 1:00 PM 

7th-9th Grade Girls- 2:00 PM 
 

If a participant is unable to attend the draft they will be as-

signed to a team.  
  

Holiday Stress-Relief Yoga 

Need a great stress relieving workout?  

Try Yoga with Angie. Combining Pilates and Yoga for an  

efficient strengthening, stress relieving workout! 

Tuesdays in December 6:00 pm 

5 weeks for  $20 (December 1-29)  
 

Step Aerobics: 8:45am-9:30am  Mon, Weds, & Fri. Follow 

us on  Facebook- ‘Syracuse Fitness Classes’  
 

Sculpt and Tone: 9:35am-10:30am  Mon, Weds, Fri. Equip-

ment  provided, please bring your own mat. Follow us on  

Facebook- ‘Syracuse Fitness Classes’  

MUSEUM 
 

As you should be aware, 2000 W at Antelope Drive 

is slated for widening starting spring of 2016. One of 

the buildings in harm’s way is one of the few old storefront 

buildings Syracuse has left. In the 1930s it was originally the 

Modern Cash Market and many businesses have used it over 

the years and is now Raymond James Investments. We at the 

museum are mounting a campaign to work with City officials 

and UDOT to save and relocate the one-story brick building to 

the museum property. The museum has plans to have a gen-

eral store exhibit in the front and the back part of the building 

fitted to be used as a public multi-purpose space. The move 

and attendant costs amount to over $50,000. Several generous 

donors have stepped forward already and we are more than 

halfway to the amount mentioned above. Since Syracuse's 

history is also your City and the town museum is your muse-

um, anyone who is able to help us with this enormous endeav-

or is invited to send a donation of any amount to the Syracuse 

Museum and Cultural Center,  1891 W 1700 S   Syracuse, 

UT 84075  by late December or early January.  The museum 

is a 501(c)3 organization, so any gifts are tax deductible. Any 

questions stop by or call 801-825-3633 during our hours: T-W

-Th from 2-5pm and we'll be glad to speak with you. We can 

also answer any questions about becoming a volunteer. Time 

is not on our side, please help us save part of Syracuse's 

history. 

All class registrations are scheduled at the       

Community Center or online 

www.syracuserecreation.com                                

Call 801-614-9660 with questions 

VOLUNTEER OPPORTUNITY 
Children who fall behind in reading by third grade are 
more likely to drop out of high school.   Read.   Graduate.   
Succeed.  is the most recognized one on one tutor program in 
the state and is used at Cook Elementary. HOW YOU CAN 
HELP: Tutor two children for 1 to 2 hours a week for 30 weeks. 

CONTACT: Maureen Bathke 801-402-2212 

SYRACUSE ARTS COUNCIL 
 

The Syracuse Symphony will be performing a Christ-

mas concert on December 1, 2015 at 7:00pm, in the 

Syracuse High School auditorium. Admission is free. Please 

join us for a memorable evening of fun and relaxation. The 

Symphony would love to enlarge its string section.  Please 

contact orchestra@syracuseutaharts.org if you play such an 

applicable instrument and would like to join. Group practices 

are held on Tuesdays, at 6:45pm, at West Point Jr. High 

School. We look forward to hearing from you! 

Register in person at the Community Center or       
Online at www.syracuserecreation.com 

 Syracuse High School Chess Club Tournament            
Saturday January 9th 8am-1230pm. $10 Admission.  
 Email syracusetitanchess@gmail.com for more info. 

http://www.syracuserecreation.com
mailto:paulaj@syracuseut.com?subject=Senior%20Newsletter
http://www.syracuserecreation.com
mailto:orchestra@syracuseutaharts.org
http://www.syracuserecreation.com
mailto:syracusetitanchess@gmail.com?subject=Chess%20Club
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Mayor & Council 
 

Mayor Terry Palmer 
  tƘƻƴŜΥ   улм-смп-фсос 
       9ƳŀƛƭΥ     ǘǇŀƭƳŜǊϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 

Councilmember Craig Johnson 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-руф-лтмр 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŎǊƧƻƘƴǎƻƴϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 

Councilmember Karianne Lisonbee  
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-руф-нфоп 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƪƭƛǎƻƴōŜŜϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 

Councilmember Doug Peterson 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-ттс-олсу 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŘǇŜǘŜǊǎƻƴϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 

Councilmember Mike Gailey 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-ттс-мрпт 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ƳƎŀƛƭŜȅϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 

Councilmember Corinne Bolduc 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-рнп-рноф 
 9ƳŀƛƭΥ ŎōƻƭŘǳŎϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘΦŎƻƳ 

 
 

Volunteer 
 

!ǊŜ ȅƻǳ ƭƻƻƪƛƴƎ ŦƻǊ ŀ ǿŀȅ ǘƻ ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ƻǊ ƘŜƭǇ ƻǳǊ 
ŎƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ ōŜŎƻƳŜ ŀ ōŜǧŜǊ ǇƭŀŎŜ ƛƴ ǿƘƛŎƘ ǘƻ 
ƭƛǾŜΚ .Ŝƭƻǿ ƛǎ ŀ ƭƛǎǘ ƻŦ /ƛǘȅ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘǎ ǿƘƻ ƻũŜǊ 

ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊ ƻǇǇƻǊǘǳƴƛǝŜǎΦ 

   Syracuse City Museum 
    tƘƻƴŜΥ  улм-унр-осоо 
     IƻǳǊǎΥ ¢ǳŜǎΣ ²ŜŘΣ ϧ ¢ƘǳǊǎ  нǇƳ -  рǇƳ 

   Syracuse City Arts Council 
     9ƳŀƛƭΥ  ǾƻƭǳƴǘŜŜǊϪǎȅǊŀŎǳǎŜǳǘŀƘŀǊǘǎΦƻǊƎ 

   Syracuse Youth Council 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ     улм-спо-уффс 

   Syracuse Lions Club 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ    улм-тто-урум  

   Syracuse Lady Lions Service & Social Club 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ    улм-унр-мтрн  

   Syracuse Eagle Scout Projects 
     tƘƻƴŜΥ      улм-руф-лтмр 

 
Cƻƭƭƻǿ ǳǎ ƻƴ Facebook ƻǊ Ǝƻ ǘƻ ƻǳǊ       
ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ŀǘ www.syracuseut.com 

 

Services 
/ƛǘȅ Iŀƭƭ ƛǎ ƻǇŜƴ aƻƴ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ CǊƛΣ уŀƳ-рǇƳΣ  
ŎƭƻǎŜŘ ƻƴ ƘƻƭƛŘŀȅǎΦ /ƻƳƳǳƴƛǘȅ /ŜƴǘŜǊ ƘƻǳǊǎ      
aƻƴ ǘƘǊƻǳƎƘ ¢ƘǳǊǎΣ сŀƳ-фǇƳΣ CǊƛΣ сŀƳ-уǇƳΣ      

ϧ {ŀǘΣ уŀƳ- пǇƳΦ  

 Syracuse City Hall 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ         улм-унр-мптт 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ         мфтф ²Ŝǎǘ мфлл {ƻǳǘƘ 

 Syracuse Police Station 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ         улм-унр-пплл 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ         мтрм {ƻǳǘƘ нллл ²Ŝǎǘ 

 Syracuse Fire Station 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ       улм-смп-фсмп 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ            мусф {ƻǳǘƘ оллл ²Ŝǎǘ 

 Syracuse Community Center   
       tƘƻƴŜΥ          улм-смп-фссл 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ          мфмн ²Ŝǎǘ мфлл {ƻǳǘƘ 

 Syracuse Public Works Facility 
 tƘƻƴŜΥ улм-унр-тнор 
 !ŘŘǊŜǎǎΥ олсм {ƻǳǘƘ нплл ²Ŝǎǘ 

City Contact Information 

Sunday Monday Tuesday Wednes- Thursday Friday Saturday 
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December Calendarof  EVENTS 

 

HOLIDAY TOY DONATION DRIVE NOVEMBER 16th - DECEMBER 18th DROP OFF NEW UNWRAPPED TOYS AT CITY HALL 

For more information about new businesses and directory visit the ‘Doing Business’ page at www.syracuseut.com 

 

Public Meetings  
 

City Council:  

2nd and 4th Tuesdays, 6pm-9pm at 

City Hall 
 

Planning Commission:  

1st and 3rd Tuesdays, 6pm-9pm at 

City Hall 
 

Parks Advisory Committee:     

3rd Thursdays, 6:30 pm at City Hall 

in large conference room 
 

Syracuse Arts Council:              

1st Wednesdays, 8pm, at City Hall in 

large conference room 
 

 Meeting agendas & minutes   

"ʘ"ĜŴ"bŴ± "Ⱥ ƶƖ ȺĊ± kĜȺʲ̃ȡ ʞ±bȡĜȺ±˰ 

www.Syracuseut.com 

CITY HALL POST OFFICE  
HOLIDAY HOURS Monday-Friday December 7-18 9am-530pm, Saturday December 12th & 19th 9am-12pm 

Normal hours Monday-Friday 9am-5pm ~  Please DO NOT leave packages in the lobby or Post Office unattended 

https://www.facebook.com/Syracuse-City-Utah-134324789939388/timeline/
http://www.syracuseut.com/
https://www.facebook.com/Syracuse-City-Utah-134324789939388/timeline/
http://syracuseut.com/DoingBusiness/BusinessDirectory.aspx
http://www.Syracuseut.com

